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This week we have been getting stuck into our new topic of dinosaurs. Our focus has 

been on what dinosaurs eat and whether they are carnivores, herbivores or omnivores. 
We have also tried to think about the features of each dinosaur that make them more 

suited to eating meat or plants. We have finished off our 2D shape work and went 
straight into looking at 3D shapes and hunting for them outside. 

 
This week we have also had a very important assembly led by the RNLI giving the 

children vital safety information about going into the sea or spending time on the 

beacb. 

 
 

 

Library book shout out! 

If you have any school library books at home or 
still in book-bags please could they be returned 

as there are a number of books that are         
outstanding. 

Thank you. 

Have a lovely long weekend,  

Mr Savage, Miss Graham, Mrs Rudlin and Miss Reeves. 

Young writers 

There is a ‘young writers’ poetry competition that the school is enter-

ing. The theme for the riddle is the five senses and the school with 

the best entries wins £500 with 10 chosen children winning £20 

each. 

An example riddle would be… 

It looks white and round. 

It sounds crunchy. 

It smells icy fresh. 

It feels cold and frosty. 

It tastes like carrots and coal. 

The answer is a snowman! 

Swimming and PE 

 

Our swimming sessions 
stopped at Easter but 

we now have a PE      
session each week on a 
Friday morning so the 
children will still need 

to bring in a kit to 
school. 

Writing weekend challenge: 

Can you write your name? 

Special challenge: Can you write a 

sentence that includes the word 

‘and’? 

Maths weekend challenge: 

Spot shapes such as cubes, cones, 

spheres and cylinders around your 

home? 

Special challenge: Can you spot a trian-

gular prism? 


